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Question from Mr Tom Morris 

 
WCC has announced on its website that it has managed to reduce the predicted budget 
overspend of £8-10 million down to £3.5 million for 2016-17. 
 
Are the Councillors able to advise what impact these savings will have on Calne residents in 
this financial year and what the future impact is likely to be in 2017/18 of the predicted £15m 
cuts plus £3.5m overspend which will need to be cut from the 2017/18 budget? 
 
This question has been referred to the Cabinet Member for Finance, Councillor Richard 
Tonge, for a response. 
 
Response: 
 
At this stage there are no direct consequences of the budget management actions 
affecting a particular community directly. For 2017/18 we are not able to comment as 
proposals are still being considered. 
 
 


